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20th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Trip to the Battlefields of France and Belgium 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about a proposed History trip to the Battlefields of 

France and Belgium. The trip will take place from 6–9th June 2024. The purpose of the trip is so 

students can prepare for their studies of World War One going into Year 9.   

 

DAY ITINERARY MEALS 
INCLUDED 

Thursday 

6th June 

2024 

Depart from school at approximately 12.30pm and travel by coach to 

Hull 

Board the overnight ferry to Rotterdam. Students will be staying in 
four-berth cabins with en-suite bathrooms.  

Evening meal 

on ferry 

Friday 7th 

June 2024 

Disembark in Rotterdam and travel by coach to Ypres, Belgium. 
 
Visits to Flanders Field Museum, Essex Farm Cemetery, Sanctuary 
Wood & Hill 62, Langemark Cemetery and Tyne Cot Cemetery. 
 
Attend the Last Post ceremony at the Menin Gate, Ypres. 
 
Travel by coach to Poppies Hotel, Albert, France. 
 

Breakfast on 

ferry 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 

Saturday 

8th June 

2024 

Breakfast at the hotel. 
 
Visits to Lochnagar Crater and Thiepval Memorial Visitor Centre. 
 
Travel by coach to Rotterdam and board the overnight ferry. 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 

Sunday 9th 

June 2024 

Disembark at Hull and travel by coach to Lymm. Estimated time of 
arrival is midday. Students to be collected by parents/carers from 
school. 

Breakfast 

K 

The total cost of the trip, which includes all transport, three nights’ accommodation, travel 

insurance, and meals (as stated above), is £425. Students will need their own passport. 

If you are interested in reserving your son/daughter a place on the Battlefields trip, please can you 

complete and return the reply slip below by 29th September 2023. There is a limit on places. If the 

trip is oversubscribed names will be selected at random. Once places have been confirmed, a 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/


 

 

 

non-refundable deposit of £100 will need to be paid via Parent Pay to secure your child’s place on 

the trip, no later than 13th October 2023.   

 

If you would like any more information on the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs C McGahey 
Head of Humanities 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

To Mrs McGahey 

I would like to reserve a place on the Battlefields trip for my son/daughter. I understand that should 

they receive a place I will need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £100 by 13th October 2023.  

 

Student name as written on passport: _______________________________________   

DOB as written on passport:  _________________________ 

 

Signed:  __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Date:   __________________________________ 


